UCLA Academic Senate

June 8, 2021

Mary Gauvain UC Academic Senate Chair

Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Presidential Policy on UC Health Participation in Activities under the End of Life Option Act

Dear Chair Gauvain,

After review by appropriate standing committees, the Executive Board of the UCLA Division discussed the (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Presidential Policy on UC Health Participation in Activities under the End of Life Option Act at its meeting on June 3, 2021. Members of the Executive Board unanimously endorsed the proposal as written.

Sincerely,

Shane White

Chair, UCLA Academic Senate

Encl.

Cc:

Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate